
May 16. 2006 

Dear Jonesboro Area Business Owner: 

The City of Jonesboro was recently introduced to an exciting new internet 
project. When completed, this project will provide Jonesboro area businesses 
with another way to communicate with potential customers. 

The City of Jonesboro has accepted the services of Rochester, New York-based 
CGI Communications. Inc. (www.cgicommunications.com).eLocaILink.adivision 
of CGI Communications will produce an online video program that will highlight 
the Jonesboro area's business/industry, education, health care, recreation, and 
housing assets and attributes. 

It will now be possible for a limited number of Jonesboro businesses to share 
their story with visitors to the City's website by using video streaming. When the 
project is completed, the City of Jonesboro' website (www.jonesboro.org) will 
serve as the entrance for Jonesboro's story on the internet. 

The City of Jonesboro certainly wishes eLocalLink, a division of CGI 
Communications, Inc., well in this endeavor and looks forward to the final 
product. Thank you in advance for your consideration and support. 

Sincerely, 

Doug Formon 
Mayor 


